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Traffic Advisory – Florida Avenue between Mazant Street  
and Almonaster Avenue To Close For Major Construction 
 
 
Residents, businesses and motorists are advised that Florida Avenue between Almonaster Avenue and 
Mazant Street will be closed to vehicular traffic beginning Tuesday, January 27, 2015 and remain 
closed through October 2018.   
 
Louisa Street and Piety Street will remain open at this time with alternating closures as construction 
progresses.  Florida Avenue traffic will be diverted to North Galvez Street during construction.   
 
Boh Brothers Construction Company working for the Sewerage and Water Board and the U.S. Army 
Corps of Engineers will begin Phases Two and Three of the SELA Florida Avenue Drainage Canal 
Project.  The work will involve construction of a new drainage box culvert, relocating major electrical 
feeders, as well as, a 48” water line relocation, Florida Canal widening, and the construction of the 
Louisa Street box culvert crossing. 
 
The construction cost for both phases of this project is $118.9 million. 
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